
The two-minute art tip segment opens 
with several small videos on the 
screen from past shows plus the text 
"I like shiny". The title of the 
segment also appears which is Cheap 
Joe's Magnetic Bulldog Clips.

Hello and welcome to Cheap Joe's Art 
Stuff. My name is Julie and I'm here 
to impart some knowledge to you today 
via a Two-Minute Art Tip. And today I 
wanted to introduce you to a really 
handy Cheap Joe's product that maybe 
you aren't familiar with (the product 
webpage appears on screen and it has 
pictures of the clips and a quick 
overview with product features) 
called The Cheap Joe's Magnetic 
Bulldog Clips. These actually come 
two to a pack. They're fairly small 
but kind of hefty, but they're a 
really unique tool especially for 
working plein air because it provides 
you with like a little extra set of 
hands, and I'll show you what I mean. 

I've got a Kilimanjaro Watercolor 



Paint Book (on screen is an overhead 
shot that has the paint book which 
Julie is opening to a blank white 
page. Also in the shot is a small six 
bin Nomad Palette which has six 
colors in it plus a set of Bulldog 
Clips, they're also on the screen) 
which is really nice because it's got 
interlaced sketch pages in here and 
stuff. We're going to take this and 
put one of our Bulldog Clips on here 
(as Julie said, she took the bulldog 
clip and attached it to the left 
corner of the paint book and then 
attached The Nomad Palette to the 
bulldog clip). So I'll flip it over 
here so our magnetic side is up, you 
can see exactly what I'm doing, but 
I've got one of our little teeny 
Nomad Palettes here and this allows 
us to have our palette right here. 
Maybe you have your wash water close 
by and I got my little cute 
interlocking nylon travel brush here 
(Julie has a short green handle 
travel brush in hand and picks up 
green paint from the Nomad Palette 



and applies it to the paper) and so 
this is going to allow us to have 
ready access to our palette and our 
color and we're not going to have to 
worry about stuff falling off into 
the grass, rolling around where we 
can't ever find it again, and being 
super annoyed. (Julie continues to 
add the paint, this time a yellow 
color, to the paper.) So this is a 
really kind of wonderful little tool, 
just a couple of bucks, and this is 
going to give you (this time Julie 
adds blue paint to the paper) easy 
access to your material on the go 
while you're working out in the field 
or even in the studio. Maybe you've 
got an easel and you're looking to 
put some extra tools on that easel 
(Julie is still painting and it turns 
out to be a quick landscape scene on 
the paper with a green tree), you can 
use this magnet and then have some 
extra ready access to those things 
with just a clip. (The product web 
page appears back on screen with 
pictures of the clips and a quick 



overview with product features.) So 
again, available only here at Cheap 
Joe's and they come two to a pack. 
The Cheap Joe's magnetic Bulldog 
Clips available now and we're sure 
that you will enjoy. 

Cheap Joe's Art Stuff desires to 
provide a positive customer 
experience to all our customers and 
we aim to promote accessibility and 
inclusion. Our goal is to permit our 
customers to successfully gather 
information available in our video 
content, whether you're using 
assistive technologies like a screen 
reader, a magnifier, voice 
recognition software, or captions for 
videos, our goal is to make your use 
of this content an enjoyable 
experience. If you're having 
difficulty with videos provided 
through Cheap Joe's Art Stuff, please 
feel free to call us at 800-227-2788 
or email info@cheapjoes.com and we'll 
work with you to provide the 
information for audio descriptions in 



these videos.


